
November 3, 1969 

Mr. La:rry R . Coons 
Assistant to the City AdminFBtrator 
105 East Queen Street 
Inglewood, California 90301 

Dear La:rry: 

Thanks for the proposal for coordinating the Intergovernmental coordinators . 
I am in full greement with your approach. 

A you are aware, I have taken a firm positixm ag inst the creation of 
anoth r national organization. l feel s you do, that a trong USCM/NLC 
committee, recognized by the organization, would be the beet approach. 

Some of th feder 1 aid coordinator in the pa t have worked with NLC nd/or 
USCM on various committee and h ve had ome voic in the formul tion 
of the national policy of the two groups . However. with the tremendou · 
growth in th numb r nd xp rti e of the coordin tore, it ie obviou that 
they mu t be given bigge-r rol~ a roup. 

I upport your p:ropoe 1. 

Lookin forward to ing you · t the end of th month. 

Sincer ly you1· • 

D n .E. Sw t, Jr. 
Chief Admini tr tive Offie r 

D Jr:em 




